
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW YEAR WORKSHOP 2019 
3rd March 2019    
 

Tamworth Dressage Club invites you to a morning 
Workshop for “New Rules”, “New Tests”.  

Nell Marshman, Judge Educator, will be your presenter for 
this entertaining evening.  Nell also has the new “Through 
the Eye of the Judge” dvd’s as approved by Stephen 
Clarke, Judge General for the FEI. 

 

It will be of particular interest to riders and judges as the 
new tests put more emphasis on transitions, balance, 
communication and accuracy.   Our new tests are due to 
start on February 1, 2019.  Our new Rules and Rule 
reviews are due for January 1, 2019 and the EA Dressage 
Rule Book for 2019 will be on sale for $20 each. 

 

The morning is free and all are welcome. 

Sunday morning, March 3rd, @ The conference Room, 
AELEC, Tamworth. 
 

9.45 Registration for a 10.00am start  
10.00 – 12.00 New Rules, DVD’s and new tests 
Morning tea also provided 
 
 

For more details:  Marree Wells 0404801102 
 
RSVP Marjolyn Thomas email: mthomas@hotmail.com 


